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NEWS RELEASE

Seminole County Sheriff’s Office investigating bank robbery

Seminole Co. Fla., (04-03-14)-The Seminole County Sheriff's Office is investigating a bank
robbery that occurred this evening at the TD Bank, located at 2675 West SR 434 in Longwood.

Shortly before 5 p.m., the suspect entered the bank and presented a note demanding cash from
the teller. The suspect did not imply or display a weapon. The teller complied with the suspect’s
demand and handed him an undisclosed amount of cash. The suspect then fled the scene on
foot.

The suspect is described as white male in his mid forties to early fifties, bald, approximately
6’1” tall with a medium build. He was wearing kaki pants, a light blue button down shirt, a
dark-colored sports jacket and glasses. Photos of the suspect are attached.

Anyone with information about this crime is urged to call CrimeLine at 1-800-423-TIPS or the
Seminole County Sheriff's Office at 407-665-6650.
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